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My name is Todd Vaughn and I live in Tiller, Oregon. 

I believe in free market capitalism and meritocracy. All jobs that are paid for by the 

taxpayer should be awarded based on the bid and the reputation of the contractor. 

No stipulations to provide for "equity" will ever give the public a better product. 

Oregon wastes far too much money and exerts far too much control the way it is. 

Give us the best bang for our dollar and get out of the way with all of this "woke" 

crap! 


